
Blue Skies School
126 Maidstone Road

Chatham
Kent

ME4 6DQ
T. 01634 357770

Thursday 11th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Offsite social event

We are looking at ways to increase the opportunities the students have to
engage in social activities together. We are hosting a dinner at PizzaHut
(Dockside). Blue Skies will pay for dinner and a drink. This event will take
place on Tuesday 6th February at 6pm. Students will need to be dropped off
at 6pm and collected at 7:30pm.

Any queries please contact us.

Please see the slip at the bottom of this letter. This slip will need to be
returned to us with a response confirming attendance. If a slip has not been
returned we will take this as a non-attendance. This is to ensure we have
sufficient staff members for safeguarding purposes. Please return the slip by
26th January.

Kind regards,

The Team
Blue Skies School
info@blueskiesschool.co.uk

______________________________________________________________

Student’s name _______________________________________________

is / is not attending the dinner at PizzaHut on the 6th February (please circle).

Parent signature _______________________________________________
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